
Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
 

           
 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                                   15th March 2019 

 

 

Esafety Workshop for Parents 

 

The NSPCC recently visited our school to deliver a safeguarding workshop for parents. If you 

were unable to attend this workshop, I have arranged to hold another, led by myself, on 

Wednesday 27th March at 5:30pm.  The Workshop will be held in the Main Hall.  Please 

inform the school office schooloffice@poultonlancelyn.wirral.sch.uk if you are able to attend.   

 

The half hour session will help parents and carers understand their child’s online world and 

build confidence to have those important conversations that can help keep children safe 

online.  This is a great opportunity to keep up to date with your child’s safety. 

 

Support or guidance, is available on https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-abuse/keeping-

children-safe/online-safety/ website pages and step-by step guides online, call the O2 and 

NSPCC Online Safety Helpline on 0808 800 5002, or pop into your local O2 store for help 

from a Guru. 

 

Many thanks, 
 
 

Mrs A Dingle 
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